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June 26, 2020 

 

BC Farm Industry Review Board 

PO BOX 9121 Stn Prov Govt 

Victoria, BC V8W 9B5 

BY EMAIL 

 

Dear Ms. Pedersen:   

 

INTERIM PRICING SUBMISSIONS AND LONG-TERM PRICING NEXT STEPS 

 

In response to your June 8, 2020 letter inviting the BC Broiler Hatching Egg Commission and the BC 

Chicken Marketing Board to provide input on interim pricing and industry stability, the Commission has 

attached its analysis of the submissions of stakeholders referred to the Joint Submission from the 

Commission and the Chicken Board provided under separate cover. 

The Commission is available to answer any questions that the Supervisory Review Panel may have on 

both this and the Joint Submission. 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 
Jim Collins, Chair  

BC Broiler Hatching Egg Commission 

 


